
Kingdom of the Poor Book Discussion
Speaker: Katie Seigenthaler
Moderator: Christine Hides

Monday, January 13, 2025, 7�8 p.m.
Culbertson Room

In the months before he died in August 
2023, Nashville priest Father Charles 
Strobel wanted to document the stories of 
unconditional and nonjudgmental love he’d 
told most of his life. Founder of a national 
model of care for the unhoused called 
Room In The Inn, Strobel hoped his final 
recounting of the people who had shaped 
his life—all of them poor in body, spirit or 
both—could help heal a broken world.

Strobel completed his memoir with the 
help of his niece Katie Seigenthaler and 
colleague Amy Frogge, who served as the 
book’s editors after Strobel’s death. On 
January 13, Seigenthaler will appear in 
conversation with the Rev. Christine V. 
Hides to discuss The Kingdom of the Poor  
at Kenilworth Union Church. 
All are welcome.
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